
  
 

 

 

 

MOORINE ROCK PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Newsletter 

Issue: 7                                                                     10th May, 2022 

 

Moorine South Road, MOORINE ROCK 

PH: (08)  90489 800 

Email: MoorineRock.PS@education.wa.edu.au  

Website: http://www.moorinerockps.wa.edu.au 

“Reach for the Stars” 

 
Principals Message 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Our first fortnight has flown by and I have really enjoyed getting to know the kids, staff and families of 

Moorine Rock. Spending time in the classroom has allowed me to get to know each students individual 

personality and I’m learning more and more about what they enjoy (and what they don’t!) about school.  

 

I have taken on teaching art to the whole-school on a Friday and even though I am not the most ‘artsy’ 

person on the planet, our stained glass poppies and milk bottle necklaces have turned out well. Stay 

tuned for more adventures in this space over the coming term!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mother’s Day 

Thank you to all the mother’s and grandmother’s who attended our Mother’s Day Celebration last week. 

The turn out was spectacular and I know the students loved pampering their loved ones for the 

afternoon. Thanks to Ms Burton for organising this event and a special mention to Emma and Lance Booth 

from the Moorine Rock Hotel for supplying the afternoon tea. The spread was absolutely spectacular!  

Cross Country  

At our YSSSA meeting last Wednesday, we decided to run a interschool cross country between St Joseph's 

Primary School, Southern Cross District High School and Moorine Rock Primary School on Wednesday 1st 

June. This event will be run on the cross country track around Moorine Rock School. Students will be split 

into three age groups; Under 8, Under 10 and Under 12’s. The distance students run will increase as the 

age group increases. Parents are welcome and encouraged to attend. Students will be selected from 

the winners of the Cross Country to compete at the Bruce Rock Interschool Cross Country, which will be 

held on Friday 17th June. More information will be given out closer to the day. 
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Upcoming Events 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Weekend 

Week 3 

9/5 

Kindy Day 

10/5 

Newsletter 

NAPLAN Testing 

11/5 

NAPLAN    
Testing 

School Council 
Meeting 3.15 
pm start 

12/5 

Kindy Day 

NAPLAN Testing 

13/5 

NAPLAN 
Testing Catch 
up Day 

 

Week 4 

16/5 

Kindy Day 

17/5 

  

18/5 

  

19/5 

Kindy Day 

Playgroup 

20/5 

  

  

Week 5 

  

23/5 

Kindy Day 

24/5 

Newsletter 

  

25/5 

NSS Day 

Family Tree 

26/5 

Kindy Day 

27/5 

  

  

 Tuesday is Library day for both classrooms—please bring in your    

library bags 

 Thursday will be Library for our Kindy students 

 Thursday is sport for the junior room and Friday for the seniors 

 Tuesday—Friday 10th to 13th May—NAPLAN Testing for Year 3 and 5 

students. Catch up testing will occur the following week 

 Wednesday 11th May—School Council Meeting commencing at 3.15 

pm  

 Wednesday 25th May—National Simultaneous Storytime—Family 

Tree book will be read to the students 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER  

       PIE WARMER LUNCHES 

Students may bring lunches from home that require warming up in the pie warmer on Mondays 

only. Food is to be brought in an appropriate container (oven proof) or wrapped in alfoil. 

Please mark your child’s name on their lunch for ease of distribution.   

To assist the school in providing a safe environment, please consider the 
contents of your child’s lunch box.  Please see the Department of Educa-
tion’s Healthy Food and  

Drink policy in the newsletter.   

Please note, icy poles will no longer be sold during Term 2 and 3.   

School Facebook Page 

We have a new Facebook Page—find us by searching for ‘Moorine Rock Primary School’ - The  

cover page is a photo of our beautiful flagpole area. Like and follow our page to see all the     

wonderful things happening and to hear about any upcoming events. 



FROM OUR JUNIOR ROOM WITH MS BURTON 



FROM OUR JUNIOR ROOM WITH MS BURTON 



FROM OUR JUNIOR ROOM WITH MS BURTON  



FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS  

G’day from the Senior Room 

Well, the term is starting to get into full swing and now that Mother’s Day has passed and 

before assembly preparation starts, we have an opportunity to get stuck into our work.  

This term for English we are focusing on writing Persuasive texts and in Maths we are 

looking at Fractions and Geometry.  For History this term we are looking at colonisation to 

start and hopefully the gold rush later on.  Mrs Boehme is teaching Biological science we 

are covering the rest of the curriculum between us.  

 

It has been great to see several students getting stuck into their home reading, with a few 

less enthusiastic readers needing a prod along from parents, please.   

 

I am teaching on Fridays this term to help Mrs Boehme out and am looking forward to 

having a few weeks of full-time teaching. It is especially good to teach on Friday as it is 

the day on which the weeks pressure can ease off a bit and allows me to teach with more 

flexibility.   

 

It was great to see most parent at the Mother’s Day afternoon tea last week. I hope you 

all enjoyed the gifts and cards as much as the student enjoyed making them. 

 

Below are a few pictures from my first Friday, sadly Jye and Angelo were sick.  



FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS  

Making 3D models 



FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS  



Happy Birthday to  

No Birthdays for this       

fortnight 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Moorine Rock P & C would like to thank the St Fire Ball 

for their generous donation. We are extremely grateful for 

the continued support and are thrilled to be able to support 

our teachers and students to provide resources and experi-

ences at Moorine Rock Primary School. Thank you!! 

Brodie Maddock  

Merit Certificate for End of Term 

One (finally got his certificate) 



Week One  

Junior Room Star of the Week 

Week One  

Senior Room Star of the Week 

Week One  

Senior Room Star of the Week 



Week Two 

Senior Room Star of the 

Week 

Week Two 

Junior Room Star of the 

Week 

Week Two 

Junior Room Star of the 

Week 

Happy Birthday 
















